
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim calls for security and service readiness for Muharram

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, president of Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, has called for

security and service readiness for Muharram, urging Huseini pulpit orators to invest Husseini

occasions in confronting corruption, and to make counter-terrorism a top priority.

His Eminence during his meeting with the governor of Najaf Luay al-Yasiri in his office in

Baghdad on Saturday October 10, 2015, stressed on the care of the popular crowd’s families and

upgrading the level of service to the holy city of Najaf as it bears a great burden which

doubles the responsibility.


